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Hello Chairwoman Nathanson and the House Committee,

I support HB 2663 as I am currently living in a home that was formerly single-family but has
been converted to allow additional units. I earn about twenty thousand a year and am able to
use less than a third of my monthly income towards housing by living in a converted unit. This
opportunity allows a majority of my income to be allocated to savings, everyday expenses,
and/or emergencies while providing me with a stable and desirable apartment in one of
Portland's most attractive neighborhoods. 

I want more people to have opportunities such as my own. Please support HB 2663

Thank you,
Best,
Madilyn Hotchkiss,
Portland OR, 97212
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